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Freedom of Information request reference number:  7648.1 

Date of response: 21 July 2023 

Request: 
Request the Audit Report for the property London Nail Supply 28 Wyndham Road SE5 0AD 

Response: 
The results of the fire safety audit which took place at London Nail Supply Wyndham Road  in 
November 2022, confirmed no significant failure to comply with the Regulatory Reform (Fire 
Safety) Order 2005 (RRO).  

As a result the premises was deemed broadly compliant. This means that no enforcement 
action (informal or formal) was required as a result and no notices were issued by the LFB. 

I attach a copy of the Fire Safety Audit Report to this response. It can be found 
on pages 2 to 11 of this document. 

Please note, personal data has been removed from the attached documents under section 40 
of the FOIA – Personal Information. 

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more 
information about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on 
our website 

https://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2000/36/section/40
https://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2000/36/section/40
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
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